
 

Ref. No. Plexh/Cir/544                                                               15.11.2022 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Regarding Plexconcil members virtual meeting with Official of EDI 

Department of DGFT, New Delhi 

We wish to inform you that due to several issues raised by the member exporters with regard 

to EDI module of DGFT, Plexconcil has taken up the issues with the DGFT and on request 

O/o. DGFT has agreed to have an VC meeting with the official of EDI section of DGFT, 

New Delhi in order to address the issues pertaining to EDI module  in the coming week of 

November 2022. 

During the meeting, the EDI official will connect with members directly and resolve the 

issues.   

Therefore, members are requested to send their issues via link given below in advance 

preferably by end of this week, in order to consolidate the same and send to the official for 

early resolution. 

Link: https://forms.gle/t2LYBxnNy57aQ5ho8 

For any further query feel free to contact us 

at bharti@plexconcil.org; isha@plexconcil.org  or call on : +91 22 40170000 for any queries. 

 

Best regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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